
Dear Community Members 

The Bradford Community Church has deep roots in our little town. Did you know our church 
has stood in Bradford for three different centuries, having been built in 1829? 

We continue to be a beacon of light to travelers passing through town as well as those that 
call Bradford home. We are a community church that welcomes all and we are dedicated to 
supporting our community and sharing God’s Word. 

Members have been entrusted to preserve and maintain our treasured church for almost 
200 years as time and New England weather takes its toll on the building. Whether it was 
the repair of the church clock, fixing the foundation, or recovering from flood damage to the 
Food Pantry, the extended Bradford Community has continued to show support through 
the years. 

The Bradford Community Church Trustees now need to address the condition of the 
exterior of the building as decay is becoming very apparent and needs attention. A 
fundraising campaign will shortly be underway for a much-needed restoration to the 
exterior siding and painting of the building. 

We kindly ask that you consider donating to the BCC to support the preservation of our 
town church. Donations can be mailed to: Bradford Community Church, PO Box 57, 
Bradford, NH 03221. 

We would be grateful if you would consider making a donation to this endeavor. 

Thank you 

Bradford Community Church Trustees 

 


